
	

May 19, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Pediatric Health Center Phase Two in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding 
for this project is Jessie Trice Community Health System, Inc., located at 2520 NW 75th st Miami, FL 33147. This 
funding request for JTCHS Pediatric Health Center Phase Two will provide funding for build phase two of the 
Health Center, which will house a pediatric practice and oral health dental clinc. I certify that neither I nor my 
immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 


